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Tuesday 9th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank all the children and all the parents and carers for a very 
successful return to school yesterday. Attendance across both campuses was above 94%, which is 
excellent, and we hope to see more children returning today and over the next few days.  
It was lovely to see so many children enjoying their first day back at school after the lockdown and meeting 
up with their friends and peers on the playground and in the classroom. 
 
Please remember that we all need to remain vigilant to keep the COVID infection rate down. 
 
Just a few reminders: 

• Please remember that all adults need to wear a mask when coming on to the school site. 

• You will need to make an appointment through the school office to see a member of staff. 

• Please remember to socially distance on the playground and follow the one-way routes in and out 
of the school. 

• Please consider taking part in the Lateral Flow Testing which is available to all households with 
school aged children. (You can collect your test kits from Montem or online.) 

 
Return of Chrome Book Computers 

 
If your child was given a Chrome Book, a laptop or a tablet by the school, we now ask that you return the 
device before the 31st March 2021. The devices will be reused by the children in school. 
 
We ask that parents and carers drop-off the computers or devices in the morning when dropping 
off the children. 
 
Drop-off details are explained below: 
 

Campus Britwell Campus 

Where:  Outside Main Hall at the front of the school 

When: 8.30am -9.00am 

 

Campus Town Hall Campus 

Where:  The Gazebo on the playground near the Nursery outdoor area 

When: 8.25am -8.45am 

 
Once again, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their ongoing 
cooperation and support as we reopen the school fully and continue to return to some sort of normality. 
 
Take care and thank you, 

 
Andrew Griffin 
Executive Headteacher 


